
BOROUGH OF RIVERTON 
PLANNING BOARD 

 
Please take notice that the regular meeting of the Borough of Riverton Planning Board scheduled 
for Tuesday, May 27, 2025 has been cancelled due to lack of new business. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Borough of Riverton Planning Board is Tuesday, 
June 24, 2025, at 7:00 PM in the Riverton Borough Hall located at 505 Howard St., Riverton, 
NJ. 
 
Patricia Clayton 
Planning Board Secretary 


